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òTalent on Displayó    

On a recent Friday night we had an Open Mic Night where our resi-
dents shared their talents with their peers.  We set up chairs outside 
of the rec-room, and the residents sat, socially distanced, watching 
and enjoying the performances of their fellow Moving Forward resi-
dents.  A variety of acts were performed.  We were treated to acts 
that included: dancers, story tellers, singers, and comedians.  What 
a great time was had by all!  A special thank you to Ellen, who was 
the best MC that anyone could ask for!    

òBlack and White Dance Partyó    

PG. 1 

MC Ellen 

Recently, Moving Forward Residents had fun 

dancing under the stars in the courtyard.  All of 

them were wearing their black and white tee 

shirts.  Residents practiced staying 6 feet 

apart at the ñBlack and White Dance Party!ò.  

They played modified versions of vegetable 

tag and freeze tag.  They had lots of laughs 

while remaining socially distant.  Jill was the 

last person standing on the floor!  Way to go 

Jill!  Afterwards everyone enjoyed a vegan 

black and white popsicle.  What a fun night! 

Dance Party DJ: 

Morgan Jill 

Masks on! 



ò14 years strongó    

The newsletter, MOMENTUM, is written and created by the residents of Moving Forward Towards Independence.  

Newsletter Writing support and Editor: Moving Forward Staff 

More information about Moving Forward Towards Independence can be found on our website:               
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òVolunteering Resumesó    

Moving Forward is once again volunteering at the Napa County Library.  We volunteer on Tuesdays, cleaning 

up on-site.  Residents and staff now wear safety gear while working.  We use gloves, hand sanitizer, and have 

our masks on while working.  Previously, we worked inside the library, cleaning books for the public.  At this 

time, we work outside, cleaning the grounds around the Library.  Our residents drink plenty of water to stay 

hydrated during the hot Summer weather we are currently experiencing.   It is great to be back at work, volun-

teering with the Napa Library.  We have a great time giving back to our community here in Napa!  

Meritage 
THE 

RESORT AND SPA 

Super-Employee at the 

Meritage: Alison 

òI started my job at the Meritage Hotel on July 17, 2006.  Moving Forward Toward 

Independence helped me to learn job skills and prepare for my job interview.  Moving 

Forward helped me to get this job.   

I enjoy my job at the Meritage.  It is full of work and keeps me very busy.  I enjoy my 

coworkers and the laundry is a great environment to work in.   

If I could give advice to someone to help them be successful at their job, I would tell 

them to find something that interests them.  I would tell them to do their best to work 

hard, be cheerful, be helpful, and to show a willingness to learn.  Also, I recommend 

that employees get to know their coworkers and befriend them.  If you treat your 

coworkers as family, it is nice to go to work every day!ó                   -Alison 

From an interview with Alison in 2019: 

UPDATE -  

Alison has now reached her 14 year anniversary of working at the Meritage in Napa, Ca.  

Congratulations, Alison!  You have certainly worked hard for the Resort and Spa over the 

years.  You are a Super-Employee!  You have been going strong for 14 years now, holding 

down your position as a valued member of the Meritage team.  Keep up the great work! 

Picking up trash                                 

around the library grounds 

http://www.moving-forward.org/

